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Prospective Companions can only come from Lodges and invariable Lodges which are 

successful in generating new members through well managed attraction events and a 

programme of good mentoring and support will be those who provide engaged Master 

Masons keen to continue their journey. 

Traditionally many Companions join their Royal Arch Chapter owing to a link it may have with the 

Lodge of which they are a member, it was not so much as an evaluated choice for the Brother as to 

which Chapter they join, but a well-established path trodden by other members, this type of journey 

is perhaps most common where the Lodge and Chapter share the same name. 

 

Feeder Lodges can fit the description above, however in some Provinces some Royal Arch Chapters 

have sought to take the good practice from Archway (or adapt the Members’ Pathway ideas) and 

look to engage with the Lodges that meet at their Centre / City ensuring Brethren have an awareness 

of XXX Chapter for when they look to continue their journey. 

 

Provincial Royal Arch Promotion Events—Many Provinces are using the One Journey, One 

Organisation approach to stage Provincial (sometimes broken down to area depending on the 

province's size) events to engage with Brethren eligible to join the Royal Arch and unattached 

Companions. 

These events rarely promote a specific Chapter but look to inspire Master Masons to continue their 

journey. Then, based on their desired days of the week to meet, locations, frequency, and budget, a 

suitable chapter can be identified, and an introduction made. 

 

 

 

 

 


